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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
Reception - 91.2%   
Year 1 - 89.1%  
Year 2 - 83.5% 
Year 3 - 99.3% 
 

  

. 

Punctuality - the school day 
now starts at 8.45am and 
children may arrive from 
8.40am.  Please help your child 
to be on time as many pupils 
are still arriving after this time. 
Thank you.  

Snapshots from this week ... 
 

 

18 October—Parents Evening.  Letters have gone out via the children in 
Reception—Year 6.  Please return with your preferred time if you have not 
done so already. 
21 October—Cancer Awareness Day. Cake sale and children may wear 
their own clothes.  Please send cakes into school to sell on Thursday, 20 
October. 
2 November—Reception and Nursery Reading Breakfast 8.15-8.40am.  
Deadline for flu vaccinations Econsent. 
10 November—Flu vaccinations in school for Reception—Year 6 children. 

 

 

Flu Vaccinations Reception—Year 6 
The Econsent link for vaccinations is https://

www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?
Id=105162&Type=FLU 

If you wish your child to be vaccinated against flu, 
please complete before 2 November 2022.  

Year 4 - 97.8% 
Year 5 - 90.0% 
Year 6 - 99.7% 

Thank you to everyone who 
supported Mental Health Day 
by wearing yellow and 
donating.  We will let you know 
the total amount raised next 
week.  

 

 

Our local MP, Mark Logan is inviting primary school children to design his official 2022 
Christmas card.  The winner and two runners up will feature on the card and will be sent 
to the Prime Minister and members of the Cabinet in addition to organisations in Bolton.  
All entries should be submitted on A4 paper in coloured pen, pencil or paint.  Please 
avoid using glitter or sticking anything on the designs.  Name, age and school of each 
entrant should be written clearly on the back of the design.  Entries to be posted to: 
Mark Logan MP, 501 Tonge Moor Road, Bolton, BL2 3BG. 

 

 
 
 
 

If you have not yet 
signed up for the Weduc app, please 
contact the office who will send you 
an invitation to join.  It is essential 

that all parents have this app to 
maintain school communication. 
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